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     Club Meeting August 20th:
On July 16th, we really enjoyed seeing each other at our first meeting since COVID 19.  Many enjoyed the dinner they brought while hearing club updates.

Our next meeting will be at the Township Park on August 20th at 6:00 pm.  However, this time we will be in the Pavilion which is on the left. If you

pass the pond, you’ve gone too far. Bring your dinner & beverage.

North Central District Convention August 28-30:

The convention will be held at the Doubletree by Hilton Lafayette East, Lafayette, Indiana.  Mary, Jacquie, Maggie, Kathy, Cheryl, Hal & Theresa will be attending.
Michigan Area Raffle Tickets:

The drawing for raffle ticket winners will be held during the month of September.  You can check your 3 digit numbers against the Michigan Daily Lotto drawing every day.  If your number is drawn, you will receive a check for $50 from our Michigan Area Treasurer, Russ Jacobson.   

Focus Hope Food Box Build October 17th:
Mark your calendars for our next food box build on October 17th.   More info to come.

Grand Traverse Pie Company Coupons

Our November 19th dinner meeting will be at Grand Traverse Pie Company in Plymouth.  We will have coupons we can share with friends & family.  The coupon doesn’t give a discount on food but it does give the Club 15 percent of all sales made with coupons.

Operation Good Cheer:
Good news! There will be an Operation Good Cheer program this year.   We will be able to adopt foster children for Christmas again this year.  Cheryl will be sending out an email next week asking members whether they will commit to adopting a child.  Ask friends & family if they want to participate. We have to confirm the number of children in early September.  We will receive the children’s information & wish list in mid-October with the wrapped gifts due to Cheryl by November 30th.
Donating clothing & household items:
Many of us used the last 5 months to clean out closets, basements & garages.  Now it can be difficult to find a charity willing to take your donations.  Happy would like to share with you the phone number for the Veterans group which will pick up donations from your home.  Call 586.468.6276 if the truck driver can handle the pick up alone.  For larger items call 800.775.8387.
The following events have been cancelled:

Civitan Taste Fest
MS functions

Miracle League

Fall Festival

Donations:
The Club will donate $1,200 to the Cooke School for their Point Store.  The school purchases items & displays them in the Point Store where the special needs students can purchase items with points they earned for academic performance & good behavior. 
Reports
Ford Road Clean-Up July 25th:

Nine members cleaned Ford Rd on July 25th. It was a nice walk before it got too hot.  This was Emily & Colin’s first road clean up.  Seven members enjoyed breakfast at Leo’s restaurant on Ford Rd (since Marie Scrambler has closed for good).  
Member News:
Birthdays July-August  
Jacquie Norton 7/1
Barb Mleczek 8/6

Al Prendergast 7/9
Kathy Turnquist 8/6
Cecelia Ginger 7/21
Pat Bassett 8/14
Pat Boyington 8/6
Diana Mecklenburg 8/23 
Phyllis Davis 8/24

Club Dates 
8/20 Meeting Plymouth Twp Park 
8/28-30 North Central District Convention
10/17 Focus Hope Food Box build

11/19 Dinner Grand Traverse Pie Company
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MAKING A DIFFERENCE IN THE WORLD




